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To the Senate Judiciary Committee:

Please vote YES on SB 797. This bill will close deadly loopholes in our gun laws
and keep guns out of the hands of criminals and the mentally ill. We should have
complete background checks on anyone trying to buy a gun even if it means
extending the time after purchase.  Limiting domestic abusers from having guns
will also save lives and take an important step in letting the women of America
know that their lives are important and worth saving.

Thank you,
Sarah Meshelle
Hillsboro, OR
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